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From: Lee Drickamer <Lee.Drickamer@NAU.EDU>
Subject: Re: proposed curriculum change for pre-forensics
X-Sender: lcd3@jan.ucc.nau.edu
To: "Timothy L. Vail" <Timothy.Vail@NAU.EDU>
X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Version 5.1.1

Tim:  I have examined the plan you put forward for students who wish to take Option #2, with a genetics emphasis.  I believe that hti sis a sound plan and it has my endorsement and approval on behalf of the Department of Biological Sciences.  There shoul dbe no problem with accommodating any additional students who wish to enroll in this option and thus take several of our classes in Biological Sciences as part of their curriculum.  This note should suffice as my official endorsement, but if it does not, please advise me and I can write a more formal letter.  Thanks,  Lee

Lee C. Drickamer, Professor and Chair
Department of Biological Sciences
Northern Arizona University


At 02:42 PM 2/1/2004 -0700, you wrote:


Lee and Dick-
Attached is a presumptive final draft for proposed curriculum changes for the extended B.S.in chemistry with pre-forensics and criminalistics emphasis. This proposed modification will provide three optional paths for studetns:
1) the one we already have, requiring CJ 101 and 9 additional hours of CJ - CJ 270, 275, and 390 
2) a "genetics" option, requiring CJ 101 and BIO 181, 182, 340, and 343 (12 units), 
3) a "psychopharmocology" option requiring CJ 101 and CJ 270, PSY 101, and PSY 330 (9 units), or 

If you approve, I will be seeking a brief acknowledgement/ e-mail letter of endorsement from you, for submission to the curriculum committee.
As much as I wanted to get students into Dick's Molecular Techniques course, the pre-requisites are going to create a credit hour overload. 

Many thanks for your consideration,
Tim

Timothy L. Vail, Ph.D.

Assistant Professor
Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry 

